
 
13th March 2018 

Dear Parent, 
 
Y2N Class Assembly 
Our Y2N children will lead us in collective worship this WEDNESDAY, 14th March, which is their deferred 
assembly form the snow day.   The children had prepared some lovely reflections on Lent and will share 
these with us.  This assembly replaces the ‘Stay & Pray’ meditation this week. 
 
Pope Francis asks us … we should ask ourselves, this Lent … 

“Am I a parked Christian – lazy – or a courageous Christian? 

Am I a Christian who wants all the guarantees?  

Am I a closed Christian or a Christian of hope?” 

Pope Francis I 

 
KS2 Science Fair 
Our junior classes will be at the NEC on Thursday for a Science Fair.  This is a great opportunity for the 
children to experience resources and different opportunities for learning.  Many thanks to the adults who 
are supporting this visit. 

 
St Patrick’s Day … this year we will have a school celebration and invite the children to 
wear a green jumper on Friday, 16th March.  This occasion is not open to parents due to lack 
of space.  We wish you all a very happy St Patrick’s Day for the actual feast on Saturday.  
Please donate £1 for the pleasure! 
 
 

Reception Classes – Easter Bonnet Parade – Tuesday 20th March at 9:30 – school hall.   
The Easter bonnets need to come into school on Friday – 16th March.  The 
Reception children will be holding a cake sale after the ‘parade’ and will need to 
bring in cakes for the sale on Tuesday morning. 
 
 
 

Parent Consultations 
If you have not already booked an appointment to meet with your child’s teacher, please do so ASAP.  Web 
booking closes at midday tomorrow, 14th March. 
 
PTA Meeting – Thursday 15th March at 7:30pm – School Hall 
As notified last week, there will be an Extraordinary Meeting for PTA members on Thursday evening.  
Please join us as we move forward to develop a stronger and more fruitful PTA for our community. 
 
Thank you! To the person or persons who sent in a gift and card with some beautiful sentiments – ‘my cup 
runneth over’.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
HM Cusack 
Headteacher 
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